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To whom it may concern/has influence over what can happen to this iconic site:

This is, rightly, a site known and revered the world over. Please make very sure you are not risking
doing damage to it.
It has always evoked awe and reverence and still does.
Do not be the person or part of the body/committee etc. that further spoils everyone's {or anyone's}
ability to approach and admire this amazing place.
It is your job/our job to preserve it as far as you/we can into the future.
It is a very real asset to our country.

Yours very sincerely,

Vivienne Cove

 

  




